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Blakehill Early Birds and Night Owls  

Before and After School Provision 

Dear Parents and Carers of children new to Blakehill, 

We know this is a very exciting time for you and your child and we are sure that 

you are already trying to make plans in preparation for your child starting school 

in September. At Blakehill we offer our own excellent onsite childcare to children 

in Reception up to Year 6 before and after school. This childcare is led and 

managed by experienced Blakehill staff and is exclusive to Blakehill pupils only. 

Registration and Booking  

• If you are interested in your child attending either Early Birds or Night 

Owls, please complete the registration forms which can be collected 

from the main school office.  

• Once your forms are completed and your child is registered you can then 

book and pay for your sessions on ParentPay.  

• The sessions can only be booked at least 24 hours in advance on 

ParentPay. If you require an emergency last minute booking you must 

contact the main school office and we will try our best to accommodate.  

 

   We aim to provide children attending Blakehill Early Birds and 

Night Owls with lots of opportunities that will promote social 

interaction, cognition, language development and collaborative 

learning/play - essential child development skills. These include: 

• Indoor/outdoor play  

• Creative activities  

• Quiet and shared reading 

• Small and large construction 

• Access to school digital technologies 

• Turn- taking board games 

• Lots of child led activities 

Times and Prices 

Early Birds: 7:30am - 8:45am £4.50 per child per session 

Night Owls: 3:15pm - 6:00pm £8.50 per child per session 

 

These prices include breakfast in the morning and a snack in the 

afternoon. 

 

A sibling discount applies to the second child if both children 

attend the same session (50p early bird and £1.00 night owl). 

 

Our Ofsted registration number is 107224 you may need this if 

you are applying for tax credits or using childcare vouchers to 

pay for the sessions.  

 

 

 

 

Please like our Facebook page: 

Blakehill Early Birds and Night Owls 

Meet the Blakehill Early Birds 

and Night Owls Manager 

Sarah Jacobs manages our 

before and after school clubs 

and works alongside Miss Lister 

and Mrs Hart. Who all have a 

wealth of experience working in 

educational and childcare 

settings and have a real passion 

for delivering high quality 

play/learning activities in a safe 

environment. 

 

 


